
TOWN OF STONINGTON


Legal Notice

Notice is hereby given that a copy of the Annual Financial Report of the Town of Stonington, Connecticut for the Year Ended June 30, 2022 is now on file for public inspection in the office of the Town Clerk, Town Hall, 152 Elm St., Stonington, CT.

Dated at Stonington, CT this 8th day of June, 2023.
/s/ Sally Duplice
     Town Clerk
